Mr. A. P. Bondurant, 660 S. Fourth Ave., Louisville, Kentucky.

Dear Bondy:

Thank you for your kind letter of the 10th instant concerning my article in Esquire. I greatly appreciate your thoughtfulness in writing.

We have hoarded a dozen or two golf balls, and I will bring one along with me the next time I go to Louisville, so that we can play that game together.

Our love to Mrs. "Bondy", Mary, Pete and the youngsters.

Very sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education and Recreation, Varsity Basketball and Baseball Coach.

FCA: AH